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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE -  Dr Darren Egberts 

This week’s reflection and prayer reflects the coming feast day of Australia’s first saint, Mary of the Cross 
MacKillop, whose feast day is next Monday 8 August.  The significance of the day for our country is particularly 
highlighted for me given I spent ten days in pilgrimage following her life earlier this year. 
 
Third term is well underway with a number of activities 
returning to College life, some of these are especially welcome 
after two years of Covid-19 interruptions.  In particular, I would 
like to start my article by celebrating the students who 
performed in last Thursday night’s Ensemble Evening in the 
Mary Moloney Theatre.  The joy, enthusiasm and talent on 
display gave the night a fantastic atmosphere with many 
commenting that it was the best evening at Sacred Heart for 
several years. 
 
The Ensemble Evening is only one example of many excursions, 
incursions and camps this term that signal a return to the holistic education that is fundamental to Sacred Heart 
College.  We look forward to Arts Week, Sacred Heart College’s production of ‘The Dream’, Year 10 Ski Camp, 
Reflection Days and Mercy Day. 
 
Prospective Sacred Heart College Enrolments 
Thanks to all the families (both current and future) who submitted enrolment applications ahead of the closing 
date for Year 7 2024 (last Friday 29 July).  Enrolment interviews for these applications will be held in a couple of 
weeks, with families to receive details on these in coming days. 
 
Limited enrolment places for 2023 remain available for Years 8 – 12 students at Sacred Heart College.  Please 

contact the College Registrar, Mrs Denise Lawrence (dlawrence@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au) on 5421 1200 for 

an enrolment pack or College tour. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 5 August 2022 

Prayer 
Whatever troubles may be before you, accept them cheerfully,  

remembering whom you are trying to follow.  
Do not be afraid. Love one another.  

Bear with one another, and let charity guide you in all your life.  
(The last typed letter of Mary MacKillop on 12th January 1909 to the Sisters of St Joseph)  

 
Saint Mary of the Cross MacKillop,  

teach me to trust in God  
that God will provide what is needed for me  

to be a person of compassion. 
Amen 

http://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:dlawrence@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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Illness and Covid Student Absences 
 
Although this week has seen the first hint of Spring in sunshine and double-digit temperatures, the numbers of 
students and staff away from school due to cold, flu and Covid-19 remains high.  I want to thank all families who 
are remaining cautious and keeping students at home while they are symptomatic, encouraging the wearing of 
masks when indoors and ensuring that the full seven-day period of isolation applies if a positive Covid-19 test is 
received. 
 
We have received some enquiries from parents concerned that student absences, resulting from illness or 
isolation, may affect overall attendance levels resulting in students falling below the required 80% attendance 
levels (particularly important in Senior School).  Students are not penalized for illness, isolation or Infectious 
disease, however, unexplained absences will be followed up by the Homeroom teacher or Year Level Leader, as 
time spent in class is extremely valuable.   
 
Further details for senior students can be found in the Senior School Policy Handbook which is  available in 
PAM – Documentation for Families. 
 
Yours in Mercy, 
 

Dr Darren Egberts 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
WELLBEING WEEK 
This week, Sacred Heart celebrated Wellbeing Week. Organised by the Student Wellbeing Cabinet and College 
Counsellors, its purpose is to highlight the importance of looking after your Mental Health. Activities and events 
across the week provided some different and fun experiences for students in Homerooms, recesses and 
lunchtimes, with money raised from a College bake sale for Beyond Blue. This week will be the springboard for 
more Mental Health awareness, as like all schools, we have found the mental health of many students and 
parents following Covid is less than optimal. Well done to our Captains, Macy Geisler and Poppy Mills and to the 
Senior and Junior College Cabinet who supported them.  
 
LANGUAGE AT SCHOOL 
One very concerning effect of lockdowns has been student behavior, and the way in which some of them speak 

to both staff and to each other. This has been a shock to us all, as it was not our experience before Covid. We 

have all realised the importance of constant re-enforcement in terms of how to behave in a classroom and how 

to positively interact with others. This is particularly apparent in our junior years. Many have not had a whole 

year of school since Grade four or five, and did not have enough years of schooling prior to this to have formed 

firm habits. Schools are needing to go back to the basics in terms of expectations and we would appreciate your 

support in this. We have a broad range of personality types, as do all schools, and we celebrate this diversity. 

Everyone has the right to feel safe, included and supported. Those who do not understand this, and think it is 

funny to make inappropriate comments at other peoples’ expense, are being dealt with seriously. It is 

important that children get the message that it is never all right to humiliate, denigrate, vilify or harass anyone 

else. These are important conversations to be had at home as well as at school. 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL -  STUDENT WELLBEING -  Julie Mortimer 

Sacred Heart College is committed to promoting the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.  
Further information about Child Safety at SHCK can be found on the College website. 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/  

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/child-safe/
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Fri 12/8 - Year 10 Reflection Day 
   - Casual Clothes Day for the Homeless 
 
Mon 15/8 - STUDENT FREE DAY 
    STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY 
   - Special Year 8 Girls Soccer Tournament 
 
Wed 17/8 - Victorian Netball Championships 
   - GVBR Training 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
   - Maths Tutorials 3.35pm to 5.00pm 
   - Year 7 2024 Enrolment Interviews via  
    Zoom 5.00pm to 7.00pm 
 
Thur 18/8- Period 5  -  3.35pm to 5.00pm 
   - Debutante Ball Practice 4.00pm to 5.30pm 
   - Year 7 2024 Enrolment Interviews via  
    Zoom 5.00pm to 7.00pm 
 
Fri 19/8 - Year 10 (Yr 11 2023) Web Preferences 
    Close 
 
Mon 22/8 to Fri 26/8  -  Year 10 Ski Camp 
 
 
 

CALENDAR DATES 

Mon 8/8 - Year 9 (Yr 10 2023) Subject Selection 
    Information Session 9.00am  
   - Unit 2 Environmental Science Excursion
    to Ecolinc 
   - VET Year 1 Animal Care - Visit to Daryl 
    Sheridan’s Farm 
 
Tues 9/8 - Period 5  -  3.35pm to 5.00pm 
   - Year 9 (Yr 10 2023) Zoom Subject    
    Selection Information Session for   
    Parents 
 
Wed 10/8 - Year 9 (Yr 10 2023) Web Preferences   
    open 
   - College Tour 9.15am to 10.30am 
   - GVBR Training 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
   - Maths Tutorials 3.35pm to 5.00pm 
 
Thur 11/8- Mickleham Athletics Carnival 
   - NMR Intermediate Girls Soccer  
   - Unit 4 Chemistry  - VSSEC Program 
   - Debutante Ball Practice 4.00pm to   
    5.30pm 
   - VCAL Sleep Out at School for the  
    Homeless 3.30pm to 8.30am Friday 

Bereavements  -  Your prayers are asked for the following families who are mourning the passing of a loved one 
recently. The Vella family on the passing of Sam Vella, grandfather of Eva 11E.  The Paine family on the passing 
of Colin Tyrer, grandfather of Lily Paine 10D and the McCarthy family on the passing of Peter Anderson, father of 
Holly McCarthy, staff member. 
Our thoughts are with you all at this sad time. 

VCE NEWS  -  Peita Rocard, VCE Coordinator 

SAVE THE ‘GAT’ DATE! 
 

The General Achievement Test (GAT) has been scheduled for Wednesday 7 September.  This year it consists of 
two sessions (am/pm).  All students enrolled in Unit 3-4 sequences and Senior VCAL are required to attend school 
on this day.  All students must report to the Atrium by 8.45am for Session One which runs from 9.30am – 
11.45am.  The afternoon session runs from 1.15pm- 3.00pm, only VCE students are required for this session.  All 
VCE classes are cancelled on this day.  A brochure with further information for Parents is linked https://
www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf.  Further information will be provid-
ed via Operoo this week. 
 

VCE PRACTICE EXAMINATIONS 
 
Practice examinations will be conducted for students in the second week of the holidays, Monday 26 – Thursday 
29 September.  The purpose of our practice exam program is to provide our students with the opportunity to 
complete an exam for each of their subjects under the same conditions that they will experience in their VCAA 
end of year exams.  Our VCAA supervisors will be employed to facilitate both the practice and end-of-year ex-
ams.  Exams will be marked by teachers with extensive feedback provided to students. 
The students will be provided with a Google form link in Week 5, to allow them to nominate their preferred times 
for completing their practice exams.  An Operoo will also be generated with further information. 
 
Check upcoming Newsletters for some revision and study strategies, which will also be provided to students over 
the coming weeks. 

https://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf
https://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf
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LEARNING OPERATIONS COORDINATOR -  Jamie Walker 

ACARA trial 
On Wednesday 3 August, selected Year 7 and 9 students participated in a trial to improve the administration of 
NAPLAN. Students were complimented by the external invigilators of their positive participation, politeness and 
their ability to listen to instructions.  
 

The data from the trial will be utilized by ACARA to better write questions for future NAPLAN assessments, which 
will then allow teachers to obtain a picture, at a moment in time, of their students with an aim to improving  
learning outcomes. 
 

After the final task the students were rewarded with a light lunch of pizza.  Congratulations to all students who 
participated.  
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This week was Wellbeing Week, and as a team we recognised the perfect opportunity we had to promote our 
school community’s health and wellbeing.  
 
Over the course of the week we ran various activities that included meditation, free sausage sizzle, sport  
competitions and creative workshops. It was important to target each aspect of wellbeing as it brought the  
student body closer as a whole, and created a comfortable and safe environment.  
 
On Tuesday we organised a bake sale during lunch time, to raise money for ‘youthbeyondblue' which is a  
support service that aims to help young people understand and look after their mental health. We were  
excited to raise approximately $230.00.  We are also creating a wellbeing portal on SIMON where students can 
access numerous resources to seek guidance and information surrounding wellbeing. We thank you all for your 
continued support and participation, wellbeing week could not have been possible without the help of  
students and teachers.  
 
 

Wellbeing Captains - Macy Geisler and Poppy Mills 
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SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS  -  Paul Matthews, Head of Senior School 

As we progress further into Semester Two, it won’t be long before Senior School students start assessment tasks 
for their subjects. Developing good learning routines through the use of a study timetable can mange workflow 
and stress levels during a period of increased school work. A study timetable allows students to track their time 
as they find the balance between study, sport, extracurricular activities, socialing with friends and part time 
work. 

Part time work is a fantastic way for young people to develop their independence, contribute to the local  
community and develop relationships with people in a different setting. There are many positives to part time 
work, however it is important not to over-commit and work too many hours. Ideally a student would work  
between 10-12 hours per week, with a maximum of one shift during the school week and one shift on the week-
end. Anything above this impacts a students ability to complete homework, prepare for assessment tasks, as well 
as the potential impact on sleeping patterns The article Should my teenager have a job? provides some perspec-
tives around part time work for students.  

2023 Subject Selection 

Subject selection for 2023 continues for  Year 10 (Year 11 - 2023) and is about to commence for Year 9 
(Year 10 - 2023). We have collected all of the subject selections for Year 11 (Year 12 - 2023). I would like to thank 
all Year 11 students for meeting the timeline, when submitting their subjects. Please note the timeline in the  
table below. More information will be available via Operoo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: We are changing our online meetings from Zoom to Microsoft Teams. You can access the link  
without a Microsoft account. Please see the information below: 

Join a meeting without a Teams account 

1. Go to the meeting invite and select Join Microsoft Teams Meeting. 
2. That will open a web page, where you'll see two choices: Download the Windows app and Join on the   
       web instead. ... 
3. Enter your name and choose your audio and video settings. ... 
4. When you're ready, hit Join now. 

 

Process Year 9 2022 
(Year 10 – 2023) 

Year 10 2022
(Year 11 – 2023) 

Year 11 2022 
(Year 12 – 2023) 

 

Student Information Session  

 

Monday 8 August 

Homeroom and 

Period 1  

 

Completed 

 

Completed 

Parent Information Session  
[[ 

(Online Via Microsoft Teams) 

Tuesday 9 August 

7:00pm 

 

Completed 

 

Not applicable 

   Operoo due: 

•  Subject Selection 

• Acceleration application 

Friday 26 August 
 

5:00pm 

Friday 19 August 
 

5:00pm 

  

 

Completed 

https://www.learningpotential.gov.au/should-my-teenager-have-a-job


7 

 

DIRECTOR OF FAITH AND MISSION -   Annie O’Shannessy 

It is a joy to be able to offer our Year 8, 9 and 10 students a Reflection Day in Term 3.  It has been a while so it’s 
even more exciting that we can return to our normal business and nourish the faith and spiritual person. Here’s 
what’s coming up: 
 
•  Year 10 Reflection Day is on Friday 12 August at St Mary’s Hall in Kyneton. The presenter is Chris Doyle       

 from Karisminiteries, Sydney.  
 
• Year 9 Reflection Day is on Thursday 25 August at Campaspe Downs. The Youth Mission Team will be  

facilitating the day.  
 
• Year 8 Reflection Day is on Wednesday 7 September at the College. Gen Bryant will feature in our day 

where music will be a major factor. 
 
I encourage all our families to support Sacred Heart, and our students, in this important Faith and  
Spiritual Program.  Developing all facets of our young people is so important in the life at the College. 
  
Attendance at the Reflection Days is compulsory and we urge parents and carers to support us in our  
endeavours. 
 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION  
 
We invite all families who have children in Grade 4 and upwards, and don’t attend 
St Mary’s School Castlemaine, to register their interest by contacting the Parish 
Office on 5472 1900.  
 
We intend to begin preparation very soon. The actual celebration will be on  
Sunday 28 August at 10.30am Mass at St Mary’s Church. All welcome. 
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Resilient Youth Survey 
 

Resilience and wellbeing are key factors to ensure a happy and fulfilling 
future for our young people.  
 
This year Sacred Heart has chosen to partner with Resilient Youth  
Australia, who have surveyed more than 350,000 Australian school  
students aged 8-18 over recent years.  
 
We will administer surveys for each component of our College Community (Students, Parents/Guardians and 
Staff). The surveys typically take 20-25 minutes to complete. The online Surveys will be administered as follows: 
 

• Student Survey: Thursday 4 August 

• Parents/Guardians: Surveys available between Monday 1 to Friday 19 August 
 

To start the survey: https://rysurvey.org/ 
 

Parent/Guardian 2022 Resilience Survey six-digit Access Code is: 645687 
For the best survey experience, please use Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox, Safari or Microsoft Edge (whether on 
a desktop, laptop, tablet or phone). Internet Explorer does not support the survey. 
 

The data from the surveys will be reported in aggregate descriptive form only, by year level and gender, and no 
individual student, parent/guardian responses can be identified.  
 

The survey is completely voluntary and anonymous. The survey collects the self-reported resilience and  
wellbeing of students and College community, and will provide valuable information to assist us create and 
maintain the best culture of wellbeing and resilience that we can. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in this survey project, please contact 
Paul Matthews at pmatthews@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au. 
 

SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS  -  Paul Matthews, Head of Senior School 

Save the Date 
Friday 2 September  

Fathers, Grandfathers and Guardians                      

together with their SHC students  

are invited to attend the  

Annual  

Sacred Heart College 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

https://rysurvey.org/
mailto:pmatthews@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM    -  Year 9 Team 

Teachers’ Tales 

Why I chose to teach 

Teaching is a journey, and it is a life-long commitment.  
Many of us chose to become teachers in the hopes of  
being a positive influence in the students' lives, inspiring 
and motivating them to achieve their potential. 
At times, the journey to get there can be challenging, with 
many bumps along the road, but it is worth  
remembering that bumpy roads are part of the journey.  
The challenges we encounter teach us to tap into our 
internal power and grow into our full potential, to 
persevere, not to give up, and to remember that often, 
bumpy roads lead to beautiful destinations. When the 
destination is reached, we realise how much we have 
learned along the journey. 
 
Every day is different for teachers, and the successes and 
rewards can be immediate or long term. Satisfaction 
arises from knowing we have made a positive difference 
to our students. We may not reach all of the students in a 
significant way all the time, but the ones we do reach, we 
know we are help to shape their futures and the person 
they can become.  
 
It is pleasing to see this in action in our classrooms, 
students interacting with each other, helping, and 
supporting each other.  We were proud to see it recently 
happening in the Year 9 computing class, where we had 
the opportunity to observe the students sharing their 
skills, working together and supporting each other as we 
pulled apart a computer to  figure out how it worked.   
 
It’s the moments like these that are why we get into 
teaching, and remind us why it is all worth it in the end! 
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 -  Terry Carrick 

Last week provided a number of wonderful milestones for our Music 
Department. Year 12 student, Harrison Gatt, recently sat his AMEB Grade 
8 Trumpet examination. This is an incredibly complex undertaking with 
significant musicianship and technical demands.  Harry, true to his nature 
of excelling, achieved an A+ (High Distinction).  This is no mean feat – 
much work and dedication went into achieving this outcome, and we 
offer Harry a very hearty congratulations! 
 
On Thursday night, we held our Ensembles Concert in the Theatre.  We 
have not been able to host a major Music event where the greater Sacred Heart community was involved, since 
November 2019. The evening featured a number of ensembles: Percussion, String and Guitar groups, various 
choirs, Piano duets, our College Pianist, two College-based bands and of course, our College Show Band. The 
students rehearsed throughout the day, getting to know the performance environment and protocols involved in 
a formal performance, which led to highly-polished performances. The atmosphere in the room was incredible – 
the joy was truly palpable. I am incredibly appreciative to all of the performers, Music staff, leadership, AV, 
Accounts, and Catering staff who contributed to this excellent event. An enormous thank you, and doff of my 
cap, to the members of our Friends Of the Music Program (FOMP), who provided much of the logistical 
preparation and support on the night! 
 
The following night was also pivotal for many of our young musicians who were involved in the MRSC Battle Of 
The Bands. Please see the newsletter article by one of our College Music Leaders, William Shaddock, for more 
information. 
 
For all students who play in a band, and are interested in 
performance opportunities, the next MR YIM (Macedon Ranges 
Youth In Music) Stage is coming up on Sunday 21 August at the 
Woodend Bowling Club.  If you would like to grab a performance slot 
or be a part of the  tech or house/events/socials team please  see 
the poster in the Community section. As per usual, full backline will 
be provided and students can get up to have a jam together . 
 
Performance time will be based on the number of acts signed up, 
but usually about 20 
minutes each, starting 
off at 12pm.   
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Celebrating Student Achievement 
 
Battle of the Bands  -  Will Shaddock (Co-Music Leader) 
 

Last Friday evening, the Macedon Ranges Shire Council’s Youth Department 
(Music In The Sticks, or MITS), hosted the 2022 Macedon Ranges Battle of the 
Bands at the Kyneton Town Hall.  
 
Of the six bands performing, three of these comprised several SHC students. 
‘Seventh Circle’ with Billy Barclay and Lachie Hyatt, as well as ‘The Trentham 
Trio’ with Ameliah Melville, Coen Cursio-Brundle and Malachy Walsh rocked 
the crowd with shredding guitar solos and smashing drum fills. ‘Junkyard 
Wizards’ (who featured an appearance from a 
real live Pauls Custard Man), consisted entirely 
of past and present SHC students who 
performed four original songs to lure the 
audience into a head-banging frenzy. The 
Wizards’ performance evidently lured the 
judges into head-banging, as well as walking 
away with the title of ‘Winner of Battle of the 
Bands 2022’.  
 
Congratulations to Charlie Fox, Dan Nithsdale, 
Will Shaddock and Harry Fox for your truly 
spectacular performance. You entertained the 
250+ audience attesting to the amazing music 
program we have here at Sacred Heart! 
 

ELEVATE PARENT SEMINARS 

Next week Elevate continue our Term 3 Webinar series with a brand-new webinar focusing exclusively on Essay 

Writing, and how parents can help their children become better essay writers at home.   

 

We’ve had so many requests from parents over these past 12 months for advice on how to help their children with  

essay writing, so please feel free to send this invite far and wide for next week!   

  

Wednesday 10 August @ 6:30pm (AEST)  

How to Help Your Child’s Essay Writing  

  

Here's what Elevate will be covering:  

✅ The importance of goal-setting in essay writing 

✅ How you can provide real-time support & feedback to speed up the process of improvement 

✅ How students can begin to self-assess their work so they can become independent writers 

  

  
 

  

 

Register for free here 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/au-schoolwebinar/8w651/253792288?h=H4ScufTzUzDRvotT_hazzb8Mk7J7wRTzbDBHE-sNcmU
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WHEELCHAIR SPORTS   -  Years 7  - 9  

We have been lucky enough to secure the services of Peter 
Ogunyemi from Disability Sport and Recreation, for two sessions of 
Wheelchair Basketball for all Year 7-9 students this term. 
 

Peter began his first session by sharing the story of his life, born 
into poverty in a village in Nigeria, Africa, with Polio. He was able to 
feel his legs and even ‘shake them’ a little, but was unable to walk. 
He overcame the most incredible daily challenges to get himself to 
a school 3kms away, that sadly did not value his contribution. His 
parents did the best they could, but life was exceptionally difficult. 
One day a friend of his made him a set of crutches, allowing him to 
stand. The greatest day of his life! Another influential friend introduced him to training at the local gym, where 
he saw an opportunity to develop and grow as a person. As his sense of self worth grew, so did his physicality. 
This larger than life individual soon developed into a power lifting champion, flying to Sydney to represent his 
country in the 2000 Olympics.  
 

Peter utilises sport to create a fun and safe 
environment where students can experience a short 
period of time without the luxury of legs. He enjoys 
sharing his story, encouraging students to love who 
they are, to accept others as they are, to always try 
their best and be grateful for the opportunities 
afforded to them simply by living in Australia. He 
encourages everyone to wake up in the morning, look 
in the mirror and see someone who is confident, 
someone who is ready to take on the day. 
 
Without the discovery of sport, Peter believes he would still be on the 
streets, crawling around without a wheelchair, begging for money and 
unsure of where his next meal was coming from. 
 

We are so thankful to Peter for sharing his story and imploring us all to 
embrace life as we know it, because what we see as ‘normal’ is actually 
luxury to many.   
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HEALTH CENTRE INFORMATION  -  Jalna Holmes   

CHICKENPOX 
 
There has been a diagnosed case of chickenpox within the College.  
 
Chickenpox (varicella) is a highly contagious viral disease, with the main symptoms being a blistering skin rash, 
low-grade fever, general discomfort and fatigue.  As chickenpox is contagious, the College is taking every  
precaution to prevent further spread of the virus.  If your child is unwell and/or has any of the symptoms listed 
above, please don’t send them to school and seek medical attention.  If any student at the College is unwell and 
or is found to have any chickenpox symptoms, they will be isolated and parents/emergency contacts will be 
called to collect the student.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Health Centre Coordinator, Jalna Holmes, at the  

College on 5421 1200 

 

 

      MEDICATION SAFETY REMINDER 

 

Students are no longer able to keep medications in their school bags, 
lockers or on their person due to safety concerns.  To ensure safe 
administration and storage of medications, any student requiring 
medication while at school must hand their medication into FIRST AID 
where it will be stored in a locked cupboard.   

 
Medication needs to be clearly labelled with the students name and in 
its original packaging.  All medication needs to be accompanied by a 
completed Medical Authority Form.   A Medical Authority Form can be 
found on PAM and on the College website or via this link https://
www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/policies-and-forms If you have any questions please don’t hesitate 
to contact Health Centre Coordinator, Jalna Holmes at the College on 5421 1200 

 

MEDICATION AND CAMPS 
 
To ensure safe administration and storage of medications, any student requiring medication while on camp must 
hand their medication into their homeroom teacher the first morning of camp. All medication needs to be clearly 
labelled with the students name and in its original packaging.  All medication needs to be accompanied by a 
completed Medical Authority Form.   A Medical Authority Form can be found on PAM and on the College website 
or via this link https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/policies-and-forms.   If you have any 
questions please don’t hesitate to contact Health Centre Coordinator, Jalna Holmes at the College on 5421 1200 
 

https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/policies-and-forms
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/policies-and-forms
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/our-college/policies-and-forms
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NMR Year 7 BOYS AFL  -  Mr Damien Zanic 
 

Well done to the Year 7 boys, who won two of the three games played and were also very competitive in the 
game they lost to St Helens. The boys showed a terrific attitude, and worked well as a team throughout.  
Unfortunately we couldn’t go through to the next round, but the future certainly looks bright for the school with 
these boys. 
 

Game 1 St Helens 5.5.35 d Sacred Heart 1.4.10: Goals: 
Luke Cameron 1 
Game 2 Sacred Heart 5.4.34 d Princess Hill 3.4.22; Goals; 
Ryder 1 Cameron 1 Sutton 1 Beachy 1 Grainger 1 
Game 3 Sacred Heart 11.3.33 d Gladstone Park 1.3.9: 
Goals; Cook 2, Ed Walsh 2, Beachy 1, Sutton 1, Meadows 
1, Durrant 1, Cameron 1, Hamilton 1, White 1 
 

Senior Girls Soccer  -  Ms Lauren White 
 

Monday 1 August  saw the Senior Girls travel to Darebin in 
a second round soccer competition against other 
Divisional winners. So many talented efforts saw…  
 

• Speedster Sophie regularly flying down the wing, 
• Iphone Ivy, who can do it all, a fabulous player who 

played through the pain of a bruised foot, 
• Backline Commander Macy, rallying the troops as the ball entered the defensive lines, 
• Terminator Tessa destroying many of the oppositions forward balls, sending us back into attack,  
• Make it to every contest Maddi, busting her gut chasing down loose possessions, 
• Justice Jemima, always playing fair and checking in with her opponent after a tough clash, 
• Catch me if you can Collins (Lilly) punishing any ball that made it to her in the goals with the most amazing 

run and AFL kick to send us deep into our attacking half,  
• Outside Eliza, who was always in position on the wing to aid our play makers,  
• Far out Freeman (Lila), playing in most positions and hitting every contest with ferocity and  
• Always ready to defend and clear the ball Ainslie, playing a pivotal role in defense. 
 

Congratulations to all the girls who played four games in quick succession, were undermanned, winning one, 

tightly contesting the other three, and returning home exhausted! 
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CAREERS NEWS  -   Karina Wheeler     

Career Tools Website 
 
 
 
 
 
For our latest Careers Newsletter please head to our new Careers Tools website 
at www.shckynetoncareers.com and go to IMPORTANT INFO then careers newsletter! 
 

Click here to  
Access the new 

Career Tool  
Website 

SHC Career Tools website 
 

Students and parents please remember to keep checking our Career Tools website for all information on careers. 
This website is accessible through the link on PAM under ‘Links for Families’ or via www.shckynetoncareers.com  
 
Currently advertised information on the Message Board includes:- 
• Free VTAC live webinars 1 - 11 August 

• Achieve Apprentice | Free Online Workshop | August 23   4PM - 7PM 
• ACU Guarantee applications are now open and close 23 September 

• LaTrobe Uni - Outdoor Education Spring Program - 26-30 September 2022 

• Applications are now open for the Business Cadetships in Melbourne Program 
• Aspire Early Admissions Webinar - view on demand recording 

• Aspire Early Admissions applications now open - closes 16th September 
• Discover Monash Seminar Series 30 March - 25 August 

• Monash Information Evenings - 12 July - 13 September 
• ACU Talk with Industry webinar series returns for 2022 

• The Holsworth Biomedical Research Initiative Summer School 
       (only current Year 11 students are eligible to apply) - open now closing 28 October 
• ADF Gap Year information for Year 12 students 

• Australian Border Force Recruitment Training Program 
• Victoria Police are looking to recruit over 3,000 new Police Officers 
 
Please note that all documents have been relocated to our Newsfeed to free up space on the Message Board 
 

Local job opportunities on our SHC Career Tools website 
We are currently advertising numerous opportunities for students including lots of casual hospitality roles in 
Lancefield, Gisborne, Macedon and Kyneton. 
 
There are many traineeships and apprenticeships also advertised including a new dental opportunity in Kyneton. 
For further information visit Career Tools! 
 

Guest Speakers Lunchtime talks in Lower Dwyer at 1.20pm - BYO lunch 
 

For your information please note dates below for senior student lunchtime talks in Lower Dwyer by the 
following providers:- 

• Thursday 11 August   - VTAC Q&A offered by SHC Careers Department 

• Tuesday 16 August   - SEAS Q&A offered by SHC Careers Department 

• Wednesday 31 August  - Bendigo TAFE (Re-scheduled date) 

http://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
http://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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Catholic Schools Parents Australia Survey 


